
 
 

 
 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF SAMMAMISH 
 

 Sammamish Parks & Recreation Commission  
Meeting Cancellation 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Sammamish Parks & Recreation Commission meeting has 
been canceled on Wednesday, May 7, 2025. 
 
For more information, please contact Alisha Parks at aparks@sammamish.us. 
 
Alisha Parks 
Parks Administrative Assistant 
 
Published on Wednesday, April 23, 2025 
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